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I'm here to state my concerns about wildfires and evacuation times out of Palmer Lake.

| brought this up at developer meeting in the summer.
The water situation is a NIGHTMARE.

The lack of public services is another catastrophe in the making.
We do NOT want another California situation.
We want to KEEP our paradise.

Kellie Currie
Palmer Lake resident



